
               Lake Norman High School
                          186 Doolie Road

                         Mooresville, North Carolina
                          Telephone (704) 799-8555

                            Fax (704) 799-1512

June 22, 2018

Dear Lake Norman High School Parents:

This letter is to inform you of an incident that we recently became aware of that affects 

our school.  I want to ensure you are given accurate information and dispel any potential 

rumors.

I was notified that one of our teachers, Mr. Jonathan Busch, has been charged with four 

counts of sexual offenses in Gaston County.  Mr. Busch has cooperated with the 

authorities, however, due to the nature of these allegations, he has tendered his 

resignation as a teacher in Iredell-Statesville Schools.  

Though the charges against Mr. Busch are extremely serious, I can assure you that the 

alleged incidents did not occur on the campus of Lake Norman High School nor involved 

any current or former Lake Norman High School students.

Again, I wanted to ensure you received this information from Lake Norman High School 

and that you are aware of actions related to this incident.  While I am unable to answer 

any more specific questions about the charges against Mr. Busch due to NC state 

personnel laws, I am happy to address any other questions or concerns you may have.

Thank you for your support of Lake Norman High School.

Sincerely,

Keith Gentle

Principal 


